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Kerry,

The motorized singletrack at Canfield helps make the CDA area unique and is one of the reasons that I love the

area. Diminishing the singletrack either by reducing its total mileage or its challenge would be a net loss to

sustainable recreation opportunities. Many local motorcyclists assist with trail maintenance and pick up trash,

thereby enhancing the opportunities for all.

Thank you,

Mark Mielke   


